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City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 11, 2007

Demetri Itsines, Agent
DNA Incorporated
1915 N. Pierce St.
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Itsines:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 27, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class “B” Tavern and
Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1003-07 N. Old World Third St. (“Koozy’s
Café Bar”) be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-
appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing and the police report, a
copy of which was provided to you along with a notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by

bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

)i‘l\lﬁly,

el Sl a0
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 070925

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221  Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 11, 2007
Ruth Alvarez, Agent

Landmark on the Lake Condominium Association, Ltd.
1630 N. Humboldt Ave., #5
Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Ms. Alvarez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 27, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the Common Council that your appeal of the denial of a Loading Zone
application for “Landmark on the Lake Condos” at 1660 N. Prospect Ave. be denied.
The Committee made such recommendation based upon concerns expressed by the local
alderman related to the current lack of on-street parking in the area.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your appeal. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your appeal

Sincerely,

e 9 Coba B8

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 070925

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wl 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 11, 2007

James Koconis, Agent
Koconis Wine, Inc.
3439 N. 84™ st.
Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Mr. Koconis:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 27, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class “A” Liquor and
Malt license for the premises at 1009 S. 1st St. (“Elite Spirits”’) be denied. The
Committee made such recommendation based upon the overconcentration of ex1st1ng
alcohol establishments in the area of 1009 S. 1% St.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 070925

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 11, 2007

Lukas Pszenniak, Agent
CY2,LLC

590 Florence Dr.

Elm Grove, WI 53122

Dear Mr. Pszenniak:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 27, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class “B” Tavern and
Tavern Dance license for the premises at 140 S. 1* St. (“C2”) be denied. The Committee
made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections expressed at the
committee hearing.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 070925

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

December 11, 2007

Brian Klapperich
1300 Post Rd.
Brookfield, WI 53005

Dear Mr. Klapperich:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 27, 2007 the City's Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a
Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based

upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice
of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative
fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of
action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincergly,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File070925

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk

Jim Owczarskl
Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

December 11, 2007

Barbara Anderson
3202 W. Cherry St.
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Anderson;

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 27, 2007 the City's Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a
Class "B" Manager license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based

upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice
of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee’s

recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

< S? ce?:ly, :

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File070925

City Hail « Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 5§3202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov : December 11, 2007 Deputy City Clerk

Lyle A. McDowell
3606 North 2™ Lane
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. McDowell:

This is to notify you that on November 27, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern
license for the premises at 3478 North 2™ Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin (“Club 2C”) be
renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon a police report.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal
application for a Class “B” Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your
license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon a police report. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of
the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and

one (1) Excused to approve your license based with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon a
police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. December 21, 2007 through

midnight, December 30, 2007.
ery truly yours, [\‘O‘W

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
CCF 070925

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
www.milwaukee.gov December 11, 2007 gi?myoé?ff éifks"'
Karen D. Hubbard, Agent Attorney Michael A.I. Whitcomb
Hubbard & Associates NA, Inc. 633 West Wisconsin Avenue
7330A North 76™ Street Suite 510
Milwaukee, WI 53223 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Hubbard and Mr. Whitcomb:

This is to notify you that on November 27, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that the renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern and
Tavern Dance license for the premises at 7330 North 76™ Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin (“Karen’s
Entertainment Center”) be renewed with a sixty-five (65) day suspension based upon a police report.

On November 30, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal
application for a Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Dance license in which the Committee recommended
that your license be renewed with a sixty-five (65) day suspension based upon a police report. You
were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of
City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that
date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1)
Excused to approve your license with a sixty-five (65) day suspension based upon a police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the time of the Common Council action on December

11, 2007 until midnight, February 13, 2008.
?\Aly yours,
oo 0 eonba ™

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
CCF 070925

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

: Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 11, 2007

Juan C. Curiel
3702 South 20" Place
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Curiel:

This is to notify you that on November 27, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a
Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 611 West National
Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin (“Fusion Restaurant Bar”) be denied based upon
nonappearance.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to
your renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Dance license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address
the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common
Council approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen
(14) Ayes and one (1) Excused to deny your license based on nonappearance.

ly yours,

) 200 oo™

ONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
CCF 070925

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Tony M. Carter, Sr.
5477 North 38™ Street
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Carter:

This is to notify you that on November 27, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern
and Instrumental Music license for the premises at 2712 North Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Drive,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin (“Ray’s Rhythm & Blues Lounge”) be denied based upon a police report.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal
application for a Class “B” Tavern and Instrumental Music license in which the Committee
recommended that your license be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon a
police report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider
the matter at its meeting of December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and

one (1) Excused to approve your license based with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon a
police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. December 13, 2007 through

midnight, January 1, 2008.
ery truly yours,
(0]

NALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
CCF 070925

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W 5§3202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 11, 2007

Tyler J. Rinta
2845 Catherine Drive
Racine, WI 53402

Dear Mr. Rinta:

This is to notify you that on November 27, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be approved with a ninety (90) day suspension based upon a police report.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee recommended
that your renewal application be approved with a ninety (90) day suspension. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were
advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you

file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common
Council approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14)
Ayes and one (1) Excused to renew your license with a ninety (90) day suspension based on a
police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of the Common Council action on
December 11, 2007 through March 10, 2008.

ry fruly yours, M
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division

MPD
070925

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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December 11, 2007

Mary K. Kroll
3532 South 12% Street
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Ms. Kroll:

This is to notify you that on November 27, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee recommended
that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 11, 2007
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall,
200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that
date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common
Council approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14)
Ayes and one (1) Excused to deny your license based on nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee,
by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action

with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

ALDD. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ly yours,

cc: License Division
MPD
CCF 070925

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Welis Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 11, 2007

Wesley B. Williams
2435 West Wisconsin Avenue, No. 501
Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Williams:

This is to notify you that on November 27, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee recommended
that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 11, 2007
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall,
200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that
date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common
Council approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14)
Ayes and one (1) Excused to deny your license based on nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee,
by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action
with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

ery fruly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD
CCF 070925

City Halt * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: Internationai Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



